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Swim Scheme 

Attached to this newsletter is a permission note for 

our Intensive Swimming Scheme to be held in 

Week 9. Normally we run this over 2 weeks, but 

we’ve been able to condense it into one, which has 

halved the cost of our bus. We have decided to 

fully fund this swim scheme as part of our Physical 

Education program. The students will have 2 x 45 

minute sessions of swimming lessons for each of 

the 5 days of swimming. It is expected that every 

child will participate. 

 

Drink Bottles 

It is essential that your child bring their drink bottle 

to school every day. We still have no bubblers, but 

provide fresh, filtered water to refill bottles. 

 

NAPLAN results 

For parents of students in years 3 and 5 we are 

sending home your child’s NAPLAN results with 

this newsletter. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please give me a call. 

 

Toys at school 

We have lots of toys at school for the children to 

play with and we don’t encourage students to bring 

toys in from home as their toys can get lost or 

damaged. We understand that children may want 

to show a special toy or they may have a toy that 

brings them comfort. We will not stop your children 

bringing in toys. We cannot however guarantee 

toys’ safety at school and we do ask your children 

to make sure they do not disturb learning.   
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At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Don’t forget! 

School photos 

are 

tomorrow! 
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